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March, 2013 

 

Plowing 
Plowing this year has been 
significant (especially in 
February)…and we have thus far 
only collected $100 from those on 
the plowing list, instead of $150.  
As I would love it if we were done 
plowing for the year, March can 
sometimes be a very snowy 
month.  Because most of you 
have only paid 2 out of 3 
payments, I will give you an 
option for March.  Option #1: pay 
an additional $50.  Option #2:  
pay $15 per time.  This 
way…you get to choose.  It’s 
more of an accounting nightmare 
for me, but I hate to charge $50 
and we only get one more 
snowfall.  As I said above… 
hopefully we are done with the 
snow, and no more plowing is 
done, and no money exchanges 
hands.  That would be best for 
everyone!  Spring can arrive 
tomorrow as far as I’m concerned. 
 

 

March Birthdays 
 

 
 

Sydney Stoner       5th 

 

Brandon Hatch       5th 

 

Iris Kaszolka              6th 

 

Shylo Stuttgen      16th 

 

Kimberly Hatch      22nd 
 

Logan Freeman      23rd 
 

    

 
Daylight Saving Time  
begins on Sunday, March 10th.  
Remember to turn your clocks 
ahead and change the battery in 
your smoke detector. 
 
 

 
We would like to welcome: 
 

Mike, Kylee and Taylor Gallup 
and Bobbi, Christian, and Cavin  
Spitzmacher to 23815 S. Cedar 
Drive. 
 

Rent Certificate 
If you need a rent certificate for 
your income taxes, please stop by 
or call the Office, 534-6210.   
 

Spring Clean-up 
As the snow begins to melt, please 
pick up any trash items that 
appear, and pet deposits as well.  
Also, if you still have Christmas 
lights and decorations up, it’s time 
to take them down. 
    

Dates to Remember: 
March 10 -  Daylight Savings 
March 17 - St. Patrick’s Day 
March 20 - 1st Day of Spring 
March 31 – Easter Sunday 
 

Area Events 
G-E-T Showcase 
Check out what's going on at 
our local High School on 
 

March 3 rd  
11am to 4pm 

 

Entertainment, Prizes, 
Fundraisers, Vendors, and not 
to forget Food (pancakes, 
waffles, chili dogs, pulled pork 
sandwiches). 
The whole deal is sponsored 
by the Galesville Chamber of 
Commerce.  

 

Trempealeau Library 
Centenial 
The party continues at the 
Shirley M. Wright Memorial 
Library. 
 

Listen to the Silence  
Silent Movies "The Artist" 
March 15th, 6pm 
 
What's it Worth?   
Antique Apraisal Event 
Sunday April 14th, 1 - 4pm 
 

 

We extend our most sincere 
condolences to Dave Meyer.  His 
wife Cheryl passed away last 
week. Although she struggled 
with health issues for a long time, 
her passing on Sunday was 
unanticipated.  Please remember 
him in your thoughts and prayers.   
 


